
































































































































































































































































































































































































































































 

 

 

 

Wording of email above as follows; 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Cllr Keith Redmond  
Sent: 09 December 2015 12:46 
To: Michael Kelly 
Subject: Cllrs Declarations 
 
 
> Dear Mr. Kelly, 
 
> Regarding my declaration of interests from 2014, please find attached a letter from the accountants for 
Whitesmiles Ltd. The company ceased trading in 2011, ie before the declaration period. It has had no 
revenue, assets or liabilities since then. It is dormant and in the process of winding up. I thought it had 
already been wound up,  hence my omitting to put it on the declaration. I have now resigned my position as 
a director in any case to be compliant with the previous declaration.  
>  
> If you have any other queries, feel free to contact me.  
>  
> Kind regards 
> Keith.  
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